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Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) request of 26 September 2020 to the Ministry 

of Health. On 28 September 2020, your request was transferred to the Ministry of Justice (the 

Ministry) for response. I am responding as Group Manager, Courts and Tribunals, Regional Service 

Delivery. 

Your request was for the following: 

Could you please provide the total number to date {26/09/2020} of suicides that have occurred 

in a managed isolation facility. 

In response to your request, I can advise the Ministry has not identified any coronial cases in its case 

management system where the death was, or is suspected to be, a suicide and occurred within a 

managed isolation facility. 

If you require any clarification of the information contained in this response please contact Julia 

Goode, Media Manager, by calling {04) 918 8836 or 021 636 416; or emailing media@justice.govt.nz 

If you are not satisfied with this response, you have the right to complain to the Ombudsman under 

section 28(3) of the OIA. You can contact the Office of the Ombudsman by writing to PO Box 10152, 

Wellington 6143; calling 0800 802 602; or emailing info@ombudsman.parliament.nz. 

I trust that this information assists. 

Naku noa, na 

Jacquelyn Shannon 

Group Manager, Courts and Tribunals, Regional Service Delivery 

Ref: 83978 


